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Commission Chair Julie Fedorchak to Testify Before Senate Energy 
Subcommittee Today 

 
BISMARCK, ND – Commission Chair Julie Fedorchak will testify today during a 

subcommittee hearing of the U.S. Senate Committee on Energy and Natural Resources. Senator 
John Hoeven serves as the subcommittee’s ranking Republican member. The purpose of the hearing 
is to examine pathways to lower energy prices in the United States. (Attached is a copy of 
Commissioner Fedorchak’s written testimony.  

 
The hearing will be webcast live on the Committee’s website using the link below: 
 
Energy Subcommittee Hearing on Pathways to Lower Energy Prices 
July 13, 2022 
Scheduled to start at 2:30 p.m. ET (1:30 CT).  
Click here to view the LIVE webcast and a list of participants  
 

 
The North Dakota Public Service Commission is a constitutionally created state agency with 

authority to permit, site and regulate certain business activities in the state including electric and gas 
utilities, telecommunications companies, power plants, electric transmission lines, pipelines, 
railroads, auctioneers, commercial weighing devices, pipeline safety and coal mine reclamation. For 
more information, contact the Public Service Commission at (701) 328-2400 or www.psc.nd.gov. 
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Find us on Twitter: twitter.com/ndpsc or @NDPSC 
 

 

https://www.energy.senate.gov/live-webcast
https://www.energy.senate.gov/hearings/2022/7/energy-subcommittee-hearing-on-pathways-to-lower-energy-prices
http://www.psc.nd.gov/

